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Information requested: 
Which company provides free visitor/staff/patient WiFi access within your site? 
How much is the annual cost for provision of this service to the hospital? 
When is the expiry of the current contract for provision of this service? 
 
Response: 
The State Hospital does not provide any free Wi-Fi access to either patients or visitors and 
therefore no company provides this service. 
 
As there is no such service in place, we do not hold any information regarding the annual 
costs and expiry date for such a service and therefore give notice under Section 17 of FOISA 
that we do not hold the information requested. 
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